RICK SCOTT KEN DETZNER
Governor Secretary of State

December 17, 2014

The Honorable John P. “Jack™ Seiler, Mayor
City of Fort Lauderdale

100 North Andrews Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301

Dear Mayor Seiler:

This letter is to encourage the preservation of the Rivermont House by the City of Fort
Lauderdale.

The archaeological and historic significance of this property are well known; rather, this letter is
to encourage the City of Fort Lauderdale to recognize its responsibility as a Florida Certified
Local Government (CLG) to historic preservation. As you may be aware, the City of Fort
Lauderdale was designated a Florida CLG on September 30, 2010. As a Florida CLG, City of
Fort Lauderdale made historic preservation a priority of local government. I encourage the City
of Fort Lauderdale to recognize this responsibility by supporting the preservation of the
Rivermont House.

Sincerely,

Michael Zimny, Coordinator
Florida Certified Local Government Program

cc: Steven Glassman
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